
OPEN: WIDE MINDS WILL FIND ECO-VIRTUAL STEAM SOLUTIONS
TOWARDS CLIMATE CHANGE

WI-MI
The Wi-Mi Co-working session held
from 7th to 9th October 2024.
brought together participants from
six different countries,
representing a diverse range of
perspectives. The majority of
attendees came from Romania (8
participants), followed by Austria
and Portugal (6 participants each).
Other countries represented
included Turkey, Croatia, and
Bulgaria, with 4 participants each.
This diverse mix of participants
contributed to a rich exchange of
ideas, fostering an inclusive and
collaborative learning environment
that enhanced the session's overall
impact. After attending co-working
session educational professional
will be able to implement all WP3
materials into their educational
process.
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